
New Bedford Police Department
welcomes  their  two  newest
officers
“— ???? ???????? ?? —

We’d like to congratulate two new additions of the New Bedford
Police Department who were sworn in earlier yesterday, Ofc.
Edgardo Llanos and Ofc. Jonathan Fagundes.

We wish you luck and we thank you for your service to our
City!”-City of New Bedford Police Department.

City of New Bedford Police Department photo.
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